What we’ll continue doing while your child is at home
Your child’s learning is of course important to us, so we’ll continue to help your child to learn.

We have put some ideas for activities on the school website which can be accessed from the home
page via the Home Learning link. If the closure is extended, we will continue to add further ideas for
home learning.

The most important thing to do is read with your child and read to your child. If you access the
Oxford Owl website, you can register online and there are lots of free books to read. Please do so as
reading is the key to all learning.

We have a subscription to Phonics Play website. Use these details to access

Username: march20 Password: home

The children already have personal login details for Spelling Shed and TTRockstars.

We have subscribed to a fun website called Linguafun which children can access to teach themselves
English or another language including French. Please use these details to access.

Username: allsaints3 Password: alpha

In addition to these resources, the BBC has announced that they will be providing some
educational programs on the red button for each year group. Please take advantage of these.



